JAN ARBUCKLE - Grass Valley City Council ANDREW BURTON - Member-At-Large CAROLYN WALLACE DEE - Truckee Town Council ANN GUERRA - Member-At-Large, Chair DAN MILLER - Nevada County Board of Supervisors DUANE STRAWSER - Nevada City City Council ED SCOFIELD - Nevada County Board of Supervisors, Vice-Chair



DANIEL LANDON, Executive Director MICHAEL WOODMAN, Deputy Executive Director

Grass Valley • Nevada City

Nevada County • Truckee

File: 1350.1

Press Release

TO: Sierra Sun, Public Announcements

Moonshine Ink

FROM: Mike Woodman, Deputy Executive Director

SUBJECT: Joint Unmet Transit Needs Public Workshop – October 11th

DATE: September 20, 2018

Unmet Transit Needs Public Workshop

(Covering Truckee/Tahoe City/Kings Beach Area)

Thursday, October 11, 2018, 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Workshop Location: Tahoe City Transit Center

(Located on State Route 89 south of Fanny Bridge and the Tahoe City "Y" Tahoe City, CA)

The Nevada County Transportation Commission (NCTC), Placer County Transportation Planning Agency (PCTPA), Tahoe Regional Planning Agency (TRPA), and Truckee North Tahoe Transportation Management Association (TNT/TMA) would like to hear your comments on how public transit can better serve your mobility needs in the Resort Triangle area, which includes the Town of Truckee and connections between the Town of Truckee, Tahoe City, and Kings Beach. Please join us for the workshop at the Tahoe City Transit Center on Thursday, October 11th between 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. (Drop-in Anytime)

If you are unable to attend the workshop, you can submit your comments via:

Mail: **NCTC**

101 Providence Mine Road. Suite 102

Nevada City, CA 95959

Phone: (530) 265-3202

mwoodman@nccn.net E-mail:

Comments are due by: November 30, 2018